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Term 4, Week 4

Proud member of the Bongil Bongil Community of Schools

Principal’s Report

Stage Two excursion to the Adventure Centre

concluded last week. Every student I spoke to reported

having ‘ the best time ever!’ It was so pleasing to hear all

the great stories of fun and of facing various fears and

challenges. Thank you to Mrs Hunter and Ms Bourke for

organising this excursion and giving up time from their own

families each night. The Stage 3 excursion to Canberra and

Sydney leaves on Sunday 13th November at 9:00pm. Notes

are coming home today with further information.

The P&C Trivia night held on Friday was a great

success with nearly 70 guests attending. The eight

teams all reported positively about how much fun they had

during the evening. Thank you to Suzette Smith for all of

her efforts in organising the Trivia night and the raffle.

Thank you to everyone who donated prizes and to those

who purchased raffle tickets and congratulations to the

following people.

The P&C raised $1845.90 from this event. Well done!

Last week’s cake stall was a great success raising

nearly $500. Thank you for the donations and for

supporting the purchases. The money raised will help

support the financial costs of the Stage Three excursion to

Canberra and Sydney.

‘Innovation and Opportunities’

Responsible, Respectful, Resilient Learners

10 day Intensive Swimming & Water Safety Program

will commence on Monday 21st November. This

important program is for all students in Kindergarten,

Year 1 and Year 2 as well as older students who are

unable to confidently swim 25 metres. Places are filling

up fast for this very important program. Please return

notes as soon as possible.

Over the next few weeks all classes will participate

in Child Protection Education. This is very important in

keeping our children safe. For further information please

contact your child’s teacher.

The annual ‘parent survey’ closes tomorrow.

Currently we have the greatest number of respondents

ever. This is the last chance. We want to hear from as

many parents as possible. We look forward to viewing

your responses. If you haven’t already completed the

survey, please use the link below:

http//:nsw.tellthemfromme.com/bonps
Thank you for your continued support of Bonville 

Public School.

Dean Burkitt

Principal

Proud Moments
Congratulations

KNM Aydin Camlik

1/2C Toby Jolley

2/3B Kumana Kemp

4/5H Phoebe Bunney

5/6G Clare Smart

This Week’s Characteristics include:
Resilience, overcoming fear, hard work, Doing
things that appear hard, learning from mistakes,
eagerness to improve, engagement in learning.

Prize Congratulations

Golf Day for two at Bonville 
International Golf Course

Trudy Taylor

Massage voucher from 
Endota Spa

Annette Grant

50% off a sky dive at Coffs 
City Skydiving

Nathan Portelli

$150 Burson’s Automotive 
voucher

Scott Smith

Dried flower arrangement 
from Honey Jumbles

Holly Searle



What’s on this week?                                                                                                                        

Monday 31st

October

Tuesday 1st

November

2/3B Library, 

Wednesday 2nd

November

KNM Library

Thursday 3rd

November

Friday 4th

November

4/5H & 5/6G Library, 

Scripture, Canteen, 

Important Dates 

13th – 18th November – Year 5 & 6 Sydney 

Canberra excursion

21st November to 2nd December- 10 day 

intensive swimming program K-2 students

P&C News

Canteen Open on Friday
Lunch order menu

Bonville P&C Trivia Night 
Thank you to all of the donations.

Thanks Suzette Smith for organising
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Thank you for supporting our school!

Bonville Public School 2022/23 P&C Sponsors


